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12 July 2024– Agusan del Sur. 

Hanging of streamers for the 2024 

Census of Population and Community-

Based Monitoring System (POPCEN-

CBMS) was initiated by the Provincial 

Statistical Office of Agusan del Sur 

(PSO-ADS) in preparation to the 

conduct of the said operation. 

The PSO-ADS are pleased to announce 

the commencement of the conduct for 

2024 Census of Population and 

Community-Based Monitoring System. 

As part of outreach efforts, 2024 

POPCEN-CBMS Personnel hanged 

tarpaulins across various locations to 

inform and encourage participation in this vital national endeavor. 

The participation of the people is crucial in ensuring accurate data collection and 

representation of our communities. These tarpaulins will serve as a visual reminder 

of the upcoming census and the importance of each individual's contribution. 

For more information and updates on the undertakings of the PSO, contact through 

email at agusandelsur@psa.gov.ph. Together, let's make the 2024 Census of 

Population a success for our community and nation. 

 
 
 
 
 
DEMETRIO T. DEJOLDE, JR. 
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2024 POPCEN-CBMS Personnel from 

Municipality of Veruela during the hanging of 

tarpaulins in all barangays across Veruela. 
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